
Renaissance College
Athletics Department

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Re: Parent/Guardian Supervision Expectations for Tier 4 (Supported) School Sports

As part of our Tier 4 (supported) sports program, we have the following expectations for parents/guardians
accompanying their children to competitions:

Representation of the School
● Students competing in Tier 4 sports are representing the school, and as such, are expected to adhere to

the Black Kites Code of Conduct, which emphasizes respect and positive relationships.
● Parents/guardians are also expected to represent the school in a positive manner through their

behaviour and conduct at competitions.

Supervision Responsibilities
● Parents/guardians are responsible for the supervision and care of their own child(ren) during the

competition.
● The school cannot be responsible for the running or management of the competition, as it is an external

event.
● Parents/guardians must ensure their child(ren) arrives on time, is prepared for the competition, and has

the necessary equipment and attire.

Behavior Expectations
● Parents/guardians are expected to demonstrate respectful and positive behaviour towards officials,

coaches, opponents, and their own child(ren) during the competition.
● Any disruptive or unsportsmanlike conduct from parents/guardians may result in them being asked to

leave the competition venue.
● Parents/guardians should encourage and support their child(ren) in a constructive manner, focusing on

their effort and sportsmanship rather than the outcome of the competition.

Communication and Coordination
● It is the responsibility of the student (or parent/guardian) to submit competition registration forms and

any required documents to the 3rd floor PHE Office (in person) two weeks before the competition
deadline for processing.

● In competitions where there is a limit to participation. Students will be selected by random ballot.
● The responsibility for transportation, attendance, and supervision remains with the parents/guardians.

By adhering to these guidelines, parents/guardians can help ensure a positive and supportive environment for
their child(ren)'s participation in Tier 4 school sports competitions.


